
Letter of Transmittal 

October 17, 2015 

Bennani Abdelkrim  

Mr. Abdelhadi Bennis 

Ribat Al Fath for Sustainable Development 

Environmental Club 

Rabat, Morocco 

 

Enclosed is our report entitled Energy Sustainability in Morocco. It was written at the 

headquarters of Ribat Al Fath in Rabat, Morocco during the period from August 31 through 

October 17, 2015. Preliminary work was completed in Worcester, Massachusetts, prior to our 

arrival in Rabat. Copies of this report are simultaneously being submitted to Professors Stephen 

McCauley and Aaron Sakulich for evaluation. Upon faculty review, the original copy of this 

report will be catalogued electronically in the Gordon Library at Worcester Polytechnic 

Institute. We appreciate the time that you, Kawtar Abendag, and the rest of Ribat Al Fath have 

devoted to us. 

Sincerely, 

Sydney Gustafson, William Hartman, Bryan Sellers, Jules Voltaire 
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